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Chief Minister Peter Caruana leaves Gibraltar on Tuesday on his way to New York 
where the Chief Minister will be addressing the Committee of 24 at the United 
Nations on Wednesday morning. 
 
On Thursday, the Chief Minister and Mrs Caruana are guests of the Songwriters Hall 
of Fame in the US on behalf of whom the Chief Minister will be making a 
presentation at the induction ceremony of Albert Hammond into the Hall of Fame in 
recognition of his outstanding contribution to the international music world spanning 
over forty years.   
 
The Chief Minister is accompanied by Press Secretary Francis Cantos. On Monday 
(23rd June) the Chief Minister will be attending a preparatory meeting in London for 
the next round of trilateral talks.  At this meeting he will be joined by the Chief 
Secretary Richard Garcia and his Principal Private Secretary Richard Armstrong. 
 
The Chief Minister returns to Gibraltar on Tuesday 24th June. 


